
 

Good Afternoon SSES Families, 

We wanted to let families know that the Grade 2-6 reconfiguration will be delayed by one day as we 
finalize preparations for the new classroom space. The move of our music and resource rooms to create 
this new space has taken a bit longer than expected.  Tomorrow afternoon you will receive an email 
from your child’s new or current teacher welcoming them to their class.  On Monday morning, students 
will lineup at their new classroom line locations outside. 

As we prepare for classroom reconfiguration, we know that this transition may bring some uncertainty 
for your child. Moving to a new classroom can feel like a big change, and your support will be incredibly 
valuable in helping them to adjust to their new classroom. 

We kindly ask for your help in making this transition a positive one. Talking to your child about the move, 
encouraging them to embrace new experiences, and reinforcing the excitement of friendships and 
learning opportunities can make a world of difference.  Your reassurance and encouragement will play a 
key role in helping them feel confident and comfortable. 

Thank you once again for your patience and continued support.  Together, we can make this change a 
successful and positive experience for your child. 

Yours in Learning, 

Dave  

David Madgett 
Principal 
dmadgett@hrce.ca 
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